
“Caught Reading” Challenge 

 

At West Kilbride Primary we love to read. We take every 

opportunity given to get our heads stuck in a book. So we 

are setting you all a challenge on the lead up to the 

Scholastic Travelling Book Fayre being at School (28th 

May – 30th May) – get “caught reading” in the most 

unusual place.  

Ask an adult to take a photograph of you reading in an 

unusual place and upload it to your Seesaw journal. There 

will be 5 winners selected by Mr McNay for the most 

inventive photos who will each win a £5 voucher to spend at 

the Book Fayre!  

To be in with a chance of winning a prize, please send your 

photo to Seesaw by Monday 20th May.  

 

Some ideas to get you going:  

- Read on a bus/ train  

- Read at the park  

- Read in a den, using a torch  

 

 

 

 


